
 

March Prayer Letter 
Shipping Container: 

 
 

 

                                                              Traveling: 

     
 

Missions conferences: 

 
Prayer Requests: 

- Praise the Lord for providing the materials and shipping as well 
as some money for the church plant when we get back 

- Pray that COVID will not hinder us from going back to the field 
- Pray for our safety as we travel 

The Lord provided a means for us to ship 
all the material for our new church plant.  
Missionary Nate Wilkerson and his family are 
headed to Burkina Faso to begin language 
school.  They shipped a container with their 
belongings and graciously allowed us to put 
material for our family and the new church plant 
on their container.  We loaded it up and it is 
headed over to Burkina.  All the material should 
be waiting on us when we arrive in June.  

The kids are adjusting well to 
traveling.  Before this, they had never 
done long car rides and were not used to 
being strapped down for very long.  They 
do not like to sleep in anything but their 
own beds and do not nap very well in the 
car.  Pray for parker and Eden because 
we have a few long trips coming up that 
will mean several days of driving in the 
car which can be tough for them.  

We have been busy traveling to 
different churches to present the ministry 
and update our supporting churches.  God is 
providing every step of the way.  We have 
had some very generous churches give the 
money we need for the new church plant 
and we are very excited about getting back 
to Burkina to start the new church.  We have 
meetings through the month of May and will 
be headed back to Burkina Faso in June.   


